

PAPILLON HOUSE SCHOOL

"Making a difference for children with autism"

Gillian Hutton Director Papillon House School Pebble Close Tadworth Surrey KT20 7PA Telephone: 01372 363663 07760 771114

Email: director@papillonhouseschool.co.uk

www.papillonhouseschool.co.uk

All Parents and Guardians

9th September 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians

I am delighted to tell you that Katie Lonnborg has accepted the permanent position of Head Teacher at Papillon House School.

Katie has worked at Papillon for 12 years joining as a Class Teacher before becoming the Deputy Head. Katie took on the role of Acting Head Teacher last year.

Throughout her time at Papillon, Katie has always delivered her very best for all our children and young people. Katie's understanding of our pupils' needs and her support for their families was and continues to be remarkable.

During her time as Acting Head Teacher Katie made a huge difference in all areas of the School. She identified areas for development and her excellent communication skills ensured the support of all staff. Katie worked closely with the Business Manager and the Head of Therapy so that these developments were embedded throughout the school.

As well as the support Katie gives to all staff I would like to acknowledge the support she has given to me both personally and professionally.

Katie's commitment to the School has been outstanding always going above and beyond. I have no doubt that this will continue as she takes on the role of Head Teacher.

I am sure you would want to join me in congratulating Katie and wishing her continuing success.

Your sincerely

Gillian Hutton
Director





